
 “An Accepted Medical Use Supporter”  

 

Akamai Cannabis Clinic 
3615 Harding Ave, Suite 304 

Honolulu, HI  96816 

 

December 17, 2020 

 

 

The Honorable Derek S.K. Kawakami 

Mayor, County of Kauai 

4444 Rice Street, Suite 235 

Lihue, HI  96766 

 

 

Dear Mayor Kawakami, 

 

Thank you for declaring June 14, 2020 as MEDICAL CANNABIS DAY for the County of 

Kauai. 

 

This proclamation meant a great deal to our medical cannabis patients and went a long 

way towards recognizing their right to engage in the state authorized use of cannabis for 

medical purposes. 

 

There is still much work to be done to end the discrimination that our medical cannabis 

patients are experiencing because of the perception that they are violating federal law, 

but I have faith that our state’s sovereign authority to decide how controlled substances 

are used within the state will prevail. 

 

Please accept the enclosed HAWAII MEDICAL CANNABIS DAY 2020 commemorative 

T-shirt as a token of my appreciation. 

 

Wishing you and your family a safe and happy holiday season. 

 

Aloha, 

 

 
Clifton Otto, MD 
cliftonotto@hotmail.com 
808-233-8267. 

mailto:cliftonotto@hotmail.com

